
To take advantage of this fundraising opportunity and bring coding exposure to your students,
please visit - www.codewizardshq.com/pta
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National Computer Science Education Week is on December 3-9 2018. To coincide with that, here is an opportunity 
for your students to learn computer programming skills while raising funds for your PTA.

Here is how it works: CodeWizardsHQ offers an 1-hour introductory programming class that is normally priced at 
$39. For students of your PTA, it would be offered at an exclusive price of just $20. PLUS, for every student who 
signs-up for the introductory class, CodeWizardsHQ would donate $10 to your PTA. That's a win-win-win.

About CodeWizardsHQ: With 1000's of satisöed students, CodeWizardsHQ is the most effective way for your child 
to learn to code. We teach through live, instructor-led, online classes. Students learn real-world programming 
languages like Python, HTML/CSS, JavaScript, Java and more! 
For more information, please visit www.codewizardshq.com.


